
10 Oct 2008: from the desk of Dianne Cavaliere; 

  

 As we are committed to doing, we wanted to make you aware that The Colorado 

Tolling Enterprise Board of Directors has requested a briefing from Ray Wells 

regarding the Prairie Falcon Express Parkway.  The CTE has not taken a position in 
support of or in opposition to the project, nor will it. The CTE simply wants to stay 
informed of the status of the private toll road company.  No action will be taken.  This 

is simply a briefing. 
  

The briefing will be held on October 16th at 10:00 a.m. at the CDOT headquarters 
building in Denver.  The workshop agenda is below for your information. 
 

Transportation Commission of Colorado 

Colorado Tolling Enterprise Workshop 

Thursday, October 16, 2008 

at 

4201 East Arkansas Avenue 

Headquarters Auditorium 

Denver, Colorado 

 

 

Gregory McKnight – Chairman, District 3 

Henry Sobanet – Vice Chairman, District 1 

Jeanne Erickson – District 2 

Heather Barry – District 4 

Bill Kaufman – District 5 

George Krawzoff – District 6 

Doug Aden – District 7 

Steve Parker – Chairman, District 8 

Leslie Gruen – District 9 

George Tempel – District 10 

Kimbra Killin – District 11 

Peggy Catlin, Acting Enterprise Director 

Stacey Stegman, Secretary and Public Relations Director 

 

 

THE  AGENDA MAY BE ALTERED AT THE CHAIRMAN’S DISCRETION 

 

9:15 a.m.  1. Briefing on the I-25 Express Lanes User Survey – Corona Research, 

       Kevin Raines 

 

10:00 a.m.  2. Briefing on the Prairie Falcon Express Parkway – Ray Wells 

 

10:15 a.m.   3. Adjourn 

  

I do not believe comments or questions will be taken from the audience, but a large showing of disgruntled 

property owners would be a good thing. 

 

Peace, 

Sharon 


